












FTC and Attorneys General: You can further educate yourself regarding identity theft, fraud alerts, security 
freezes, and the steps you can take to protect yourself, by contacting the consumer reporting agencies, the Federal 
Trade Commission, or your state Attorney General. The Federal Trade Commission can be reached at: 6 00 
Pennsylvania Avenue NW, Washington, DC 20580, www.identitytheft.gov, 1-877-ID-THEFT (l-877-438-4338), 
TTY: 1-866-653-4261. The Federal Trade Commission also encourages those who discover that their information 
has been misused to file a complaint with them. You can obtain further information on how to file such a complaint 
by way of the contact information listed above. Instances of known or suspected identity theft should also be 
reported to law enforcement. 

For residents of Maw,chusetts; it is required by state law that you are informed of your right to obtain a police report filed in 
regard to this incident. If you are the victim of identity theft, you also have the right to file a police report and obtain a copy of it. 




